9.21.20 Apologies for the late correspondence. The fires here in Oregon got the bulk of my time last week. Hope this note is not too late.
 
Regarding our grant. Because of Covid-19, we have not been able to roll out the program as planned. A major part of our work would include presentation to Spanish speaking groups in the region to recruit new workers. All group interactions have been closed down in our area. We would appreciate being able to hold the funds we received for a time that we can start meeting with community members again.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Todd Engle
Executive Director
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